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 It’s been a fantastic week of Christmas themed shows, visit to a pantomime for yr1-4  and even a film 
night!  Our students from nursery through to key stage 2 have been performing for parents and carers: 
here are photos of nursery and reception during their dress rehearsal and KS1 ready to perform “Born in 
a Barn” - well done to all the students and staff for the hard work and amazing performances. 

Congratulations 
to the two stu-
dents who 
achieved the 
highest number 
of House Points 
last year. Pic-
tured receiving 
their laptops are 
Tobias and Elea-
nor Mai ! . Each 

year as part of the rewards 
programme a student in pri-
mary and a student in sec-
ondary can be awarded a 
laptop—who will it be this 
year?! We are a third of the 
way through the school year 
so keep up the amazing 
work and effort to be award-
ed your house points!  

This week Mrs Jones took 
Mr Wilko to visit nursery. All 
the children were very 
pleased to see him, and are 

thinking very hard of some question to ask about him next 
time he comes to visit! 

For those students who travel to school via Arriva buses, there 
have been some reports that the 53 service from Oswestry to 
Ellesmere is stopping in the new year. We have been in touch 

with Arriva and although they have made the decision to reduce the time table, at this point it still looks 
like a service will run for students to get into school for about 8.10am and to leave school at the end of 
the school day. Revised timetables can be found on the school website or the Arriva website.      

Have a lovely weekend, Ms Lovecy 

Don’t forget to top up parent pay each week. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/stmartins.oswestry
https://www.instagram.com/st.martins.school/?hl=en
https://www.stmartins3-16.org/parents/school-transport/
https://www.arrivabus.co.uk/find-a-service/53-oswestry-to-ellesmere
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
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Well done to Izzy Powell in year 8 who came 4th in only 

her second competition with her new pony Misty! 

James Wright has made some fantastic  retro 

80’s jewellery with a TOPGUN theme in Technol-

ogy classes. Mrs Herbert was so impressed she 

commissioned a pair of earings for herself! 

Shout out to all the students 

including Jasmin Cookson  who  

are performing in the Gobowen 

Panto  - well done ! 
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Dates for the diary 

17 December—Christmas Lunch 

18 December—”Extravaganza” and staff panto 6.30pm 

19 December—LAST DAY FOR NURSERY 

20 December—last day—NON UNIFORM/CHRISTMAS 
JUMPER DAY for Save the Children 

6 January—back to school 

The choir will be performing at: Stans on 
Tuesday 17th December at 6.30pm – all 
are welcome 

School – as part of the Extravaganza on 
Wednesday 18th December from 6.30pm 
– tickets available on Arbor 

St Martins Methodist Church on Thursday 
19th December from 10.30 – 11.30am – all 
are welcome. 

With new internet enabled gadgets on many of our students Christmas 
lists we thought we’d share some information about a couple of the sites 

that students may be asking to join. If a parent carer ever has any 
safeguarding  concerns please contact school. 


